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June 3, 2021 
 
 
What:  Return-to-Building Open House 
Where:  Madison Avenue courtyard, then CPE1 classrooms 
Who:  Groups of ten or fewer in adults, plus Gabriel 
When:  Eight sessions after school on June 14 and June 17 
Sign-Up:  Click here 
  
  
You are invited to a CPE1 open house.  Please join me for small 
discussions inside our classrooms. 
  
  
Why Open Houses 
One goal is to help our families visualize what in-person learning looks 
like now.  That will help your family think about next year, when all 
children return to school buildings. 
 
 
 
Why Small Groups 
The first days of school will be busy with children.  Our small groups this 
June will give adults more time and space.  This is a quieter way to 
come back to a place you have not seen for a long time. 
 
 
 
Flow of an Open House 
Each open house session will begin in the courtyard on Madison 
Avenue.  I will meet each group there.  We'll take a moment together 

https://forms.gle/r5tPpXzLyS9e1ujJ8


 

 

outdoors, and then walk up to the second floor.  After about thirty 
minutes, one group will leave, and the next group will begin in the 
courtyard. 
  
   
Logistics 
Click here to sign up for an open house.  Each adult must sign up 
separately. 
 
There are eight times slots over two days.  Slots disappear once people 
sign up for them. 
 
Appointments begin in the late afternoon.  We have to finish early in 
the evening to give our custodial crew time to disinfect. 
 
These meetings are for adults only.  Masks are required.  We will 
continue social distancing. 
 
 
 
 
 
I hope you can make it to one of these small-group discussions.  It 
would be great to see an adult from every family.   
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